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Disaster Recovery Centers opening in Falls City and Peru 
(KLZA)-- Both the Nebraska Emergency Management Agency and Federal
Emergency Management Agency will open Disaster Recovery Centers for a
limited time in Richardson and Nemaha counties in Nebraska.

The center locations will be at Prichard Auditorium in Falls City at 312 West 17th
Street and at the Campus Services Building at Peru State College in Peru, located
at 600 Hoyt Street.

The Falls City Disaster Recovery Center will be open Friday and Saturday, April
19 and 20 and then Monday through Wednesday, April 22, 23 and 24.

In Peru, the Disaster Recover Center will be open Friday, April 12 through
Tuesday, April 16th.

The centers will be open from 9 a.m.- 6 p.m. on the days they are open.

Those needing assistance can visit any open center.

Recovery specialists from FEMA and the U.S. Small Business Administration will
provide information on available services, explain assistance programs and help
survivors complete or check the status of their applications.

Nebraska homeowners, renters and business owners in Nemaha and Richardson
counties may apply for assistance for uninsured and underinsured damage and
losses resulting from severe winter storms, straight-line winds and flooding.

You can register with FEMA online at www.DisasterAssistance.gov or call
FEMA's toll-free registration line at 800-621-3362.

Applicants should have their social security number, address of the damaged
primary residence, a description of the damage; information about insurance
coverage; a current contact telephone number; an address where they can receive
mail and account information for direct deposit of funds.
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